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Dear Peter 
 
Modifications under Article 17(3) of the Electricity (Northern Ireland) Order 1992 
 
The UR gave notice under Article 17(5) of the electricity (NI) Order 1992 to the CC (now CMA) 
on the 8 February 2017.  Four weeks elapsed without a direction from the CMA having been 
given to the UR under Article 17A(1)(a) or (b) of the Electricity Order, and we are therefore 
proceeding to make the modifications that were set out in the notice to each of the 
transmission and distribution licence. 
 
The modifications being made impact on- 
 

1. Distribution Licence 
a. Condition 19. Distribution System Security and Planning Standards and 

Operation of the Distribution System 
b. Annex 2 – Distribution Charge Restriction Conditions 

 
2. Transmission Licence 

a. Annex 2 – Transmission Charge Restriction Conditions 
 

Copies of above modifications are attached to this letter.  If you have any queries please 
contact Alan Craig in the Finance and Network Assets team in the first instance. 
 
  
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Brain McHugh 
Director, Finance and Network Assets 


